UNITED STATES l &A

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20855

cePTEweer 12 1980

Docket No. 50-348

Mr. Fo L. Clayton

Senior Vice President
Alabama Power Company

Fost Office Box 264
Birmingham, Alabama 35291

Dear Mr. Clayton:

We have reviewed your response to our November 9, 1979 letter concerning
those portions of your ECCS evaluation models, dealing with fuel cladding
swelling and incidence of rupture.

We find that vou have adequately confirmed the representz<ions made in
your behalf by your fuel supplier. Ve, therefore, concluc - that ycur
response is acceptable and that no further action is nece: 'ry at this
time.

Sincerely,
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Uperating Reactors
Divisicn of Licensing

cc: See next page
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Mr. F. L. Clayton, Jr.
Alabama Pcwer Company

cc:

Alan R. Barton

Executive Vice President
Alabama Power Company
Post 0€ ice Box 264
Birmingham, Alabama 35291

Ruble A. Thomas, Vice Presicent
Southern Company Services, Inc.
Post Office Box 2625
Birmingham, Alabama 35202

George F. Trowbridge, Esquire

Shaw, Pittman, Potts and Trowbridge
1800 M Street, N.W.

Washington, D. C. 20036

Mr. Robert A. Buettner, Esguire

Balch, Bingnam, Baker, Hawthorne,
williams and wWard

Post Office Box 306

Sirmingham, Alabame 3520

taward H. Keiler, Esquire
Keiler and Buc«ley

G047 Jefferson Highway

River Ridge, Louisiana 70123

George S. Houston Memorial Library
212 W. Burdesnhaw Street
Dothan, Alabama 23€303
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